From: Mayoski, Jennifer A. [mailto:Jennifer.Mayoski@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 10:51 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Fields, Michelle T.
Subject: Deputy Chief Johnson Travel Response

Good Morning Steve,

Deputy Chief Johnson has arrived home safely.  He had an amazing experience participating in the Anti-Defamation League's National Counter-Terrorism Seminar in Tel Aviv, Israel, from September 5th through September 13th, 2015.  All travel expenses (airfare, lodging and meals) were paid for by the ADL except for the flights to and from Chicago to Newark, NJ which was paid for by the City of Chicago.

Sincerely,

P.O. Jennifer Mayoski

